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17 March 2025  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we continue through this academic year, I would like to update you on 
key information regarding the final months of Year 11 and the important preparations for exams.  
 
End of Year 11 and Formal Day  
Please be advised that Friday 23 May will be the last formal day for Year 11 students at school. On this 
day, students will sit their English exam in the morning, followed by a special Leavers Assembly. After the 
assembly, students will be free to leave the school site. Further details about the day’s schedule will be 
provided closer to the time.  
 
Attendance Expectations  
Until the 23 May, all Year 11 students are expected to attend school fully, including all lessons, 
assessments, and revision sessions. This is an essential time for students to solidify their understanding 
and receive support in preparation for their exams.  
 
Post 23 May Expectations  
Following the last formal day, students will only be required to attend school for their exams and 
Masterclass sessions. Masterclass sessions will be scheduled for subjects in which students have yet to 
complete exams, offering additional guidance and revision support. A full programme detailing these 
sessions will be sent out nearer to the time, so please stay tuned for more information.  
 
Booster Sessions During Easter  
In addition to the full revision programme currently running, we are looking to offer some Booster Sessions 
during the Easter break to further support students. These sessions will be subject-specific, and students 
who would benefit from them will be personally invited to attend. The sessions will take place on Monday 
14 April. We understand that this is short notice, but we believe that these additional sessions will provide a 
valuable opportunity for students to focus on key areas ahead of their exams.  
 
Exams and Revision  
As exams approach, it is important that students continue to revise consistently and attend all necessary 
sessions. Our staff will continue to offer support and guidance, and students are encouraged to take full 
advantage of the resources available to them. Additionally, if your child needs any specific support or has 
concerns regarding their exams, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us.  
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Year 11 Prom  
We are excited to announce that the Year 11 Prom will be held on Friday 27 June at AFC Sudbury. This will 
be a wonderful occasion to celebrate the achievements of our students. Full details of the event will be sent 
out in a separate communication.  
 
Well-being and Support  
We are aware that Year 11 can be a stressful time, and we continue to prioritise the mental and emotional 
well-being of our students. Please encourage your child to reach out to our pastoral support team if they 
need any help or guidance during this time.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support as we work together to help your child succeed during this important 
year. We look forward to celebrating their achievements in the coming months.  
 
Yours faithfully  
Mr S Mansfield, Year 11 Leader  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


